The September 2018 regular meeting of the Pecatonica Library Board of Trustees was called to order @ 7 p.m. on Thursday, September 13th. Present were Trustees Arenson, Determan, Dirksen, Gulbrandsen and Smith. Absent: Librarian Bryant who was attending a conference and Trustee Lizer.

Minutes of last month’s meeting, as corrected, and the Financial and Librarian’s reports were reviewed and approved. Motion to approve was stated by Trustee Peterson and seconded by Trustee Dirksen; carried with 5 ayes and 0 nays.

Call to Public: None

Unfinished Business: None

New Business:

  Budget and Appropriations/Tax Levy


Board consensus: Need to discuss budget and appropriations numbers with Director Bryant before approving and signing as totals were not as expected from previous discussions. Board noted that this will require an additional meeting, subsequently scheduled for 10 a.m., Friday, September 28th, 2018 to approve before the September 30th, 2018 deadline. In further action, the Board approved at motion stated by Trustee Peterson and seconded by Trustee Smith, that Board meetings should be rescheduled if necessary to have Director or Assistant Director present. Motion carried with 5 ayes and 0 nays.

  Correspondence/Communication

a. Penny and Katie were attending the Rural and Small Library Conference in Springfield September 12th-15th, 2018.

b. The next regular Board meeting is scheduled for October 11th, 2018 at 7 p.m.

c. Board discussed AED training and urged that staff training be scheduled as soon as possible.

Adjournment at 7:20 p.m. Motion to adjourn stated by Trustee Determan and seconded by Trustee Peterson; motion carried with 5 ayes and 0 nays.

